
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
• Thurs 11th January Year 4 Trip to Castle 4S and 4SW 
• Fri 12th January Year 4 Trip to Castle 4G and 4R 
• Thurs 18th January Dental Screening for Year 5 and Year 6  
• Thurs 18th January Special Lunch  

What’s happening from 

8th January 2024 
 http://www.stmichaelsjuniorschool.co.uk/ 

St Michael’s VA Junior School 

DSL Designated Safeguarding Leads for St. Michael’s VA Junior School 
Designated Safeguard Lead Mrs McCarney, Alternate Safeguard Lead Mrs Claflin and Mr Bennison 

SENCO Mr Laband, Mrs Brabbin Pastoral, Mrs Francis, Mr Stapleton, Ms Howard, Miss Armstrong 

Year 3 Lead Mrs Reeve Year 4 Lead Mr Shailes Year 5 Lead Mr Watkins Year 6 Lead Mr Anstiss  

MENU WEEK COMMENCING 

8th January 2024 

WEEK 2 
See website for full menu, click on link below 

http://www.stmichaelsjuniorschool.co.uk/
parents-carers/school-meals/ 

Book in the usual way on ParentPay. 

H O P E ,  R E S P E C T ,  P E R S E V E R A N C E ,  T R U S T ,  S U C C E S S   

PLEASE REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR CHILD’S LUNCH 

THIS THURSDAY AND FRIDAY WE HAVE ISSUED 40 PURPLE TICKETS, 

these are lunches that have NOT BEEN ORDERED BY PARENTS.  

The kitchen needs to know NUMBERS in the morning to ensure that there is enough 
food cooked for your children. Please can we remind parents to book their child’s 

lunch each day even if your child has free school meals. 
It is very difficult for office staff to chase up meals each day. 

You can book meals in advance, OR put a reminder on your phone!   

After School Clubs finish at 4.15pm 

CLUBS START THIS WEEK 6th NOVEMBER AND ARE FROM 3.15PM TO 4.15PM 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PE Year 3 PE Year 4  PE Year 5 PE Year 6 

     

After School Club 
• Multi–sports 

After School Club 
 

After School Club 
 

After School Club 
• Girls Football 

• Rugby 

After School Club 
• Boys Football 

LAST WEEK OF CLUBS - ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM  

NEW CRAFTS 
LUNCHTIME 
CLUB on a 
Tuesday 

REVISION CLUBS 
for Year 6 will 
be on a 
Tuesday 
& Thursday 

This Wednesday marked Mrs McCarney's 

20th year as the Headteacher of St. Michaels 

(though she has actually worked there for 23 

years now!) and over 13 years as headteacher 

of Clover Hill Infant and Nursery. What an 

outstanding achievement! It is safe to say 

that Mrs McCarney was taken by surprise 

when she turned up for training and instead 

walked into a hall full of staff clapping and 

cheering, and was presented with a staff 

breakfast, flowers and gifts! It was clear to 

see and hear from the speeches and the 

warmth in the room just how much we all 

appreciate and admire Mrs McCarney's leadership and genuine care for her 

schools - a sentiment that was very much returned when she expressed her 

gratitude for the staff, governors, children and parents of both schools too. 

Here's to many more happy and successful years ahead... though perhaps not 

20 more!  
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